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 Jessica 

Learmond-Criqui

OBJNOT2016/5584/P 24/10/2016  19:51:59 I would like to add to my objections that Vodafone in their docs only reported 1 other site in the area. 

This is incorrect. According to the Valuation Office Agency, the following Vodafone sites are present 

in the immediate vicinity of Hampstead tube station.

Vodafone Site (34652) At 3, Holly Hill, London, NW3 6QN 

Communication station and premises Not published £3,000 

Vodafone Site (48834) At 67, Hampstead High Street, London, NW3 1QP 

Communication station and premises 

Vodafone Site 04268 Roof Of Royal Free Hospital, Pond Street, London, NW3 2QG 

Communication station and premises 

Vodafone Site (8388) Roof Of Portland Court 38, Belsize Park, London, NW3 4ED 

Communication station and premises 

Vodafone Site (956) Roof Of The Marriott Regents Park Hotel 128, King Henrys Road, London, NW3 

3SN 

Communication station and premises 

Vodafone Site 23024 On The Roof Of Alvanley Court 250, Finchley Road, London, NW3 7DX 

Communication station and premises 

Vodafone Site (72356) 16-18, Heath Street, London, NW3 6TE 

Communication station and premises

Vodafone Site (72353) 33, Heath Street, London, NW3 6TR 

Communication station and premises 

Vodafone Site (72351) 91, Heath Street, London, NW3 6SS 

Communication station and premises 

These are all live sites.  You can check them here:

https://www.tax.service.gov.uk/view-my-valuation/list-valuations-by-postcode?

postcode=NW3&startPage=75#search-results

Vodafone should be refused simply for misrepresenting the number of sites they have in the area.  The 

area is overrun with Vodafone sites and sites from other mobile phone operators for that matter.

The area is well served by masts and does not need any more.  Please refuse this application.

14A Redington 

Road

London NW3 7RG
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